
November 16, 1971

Docket No. 50-:

Mr. Ed Vest 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Room 702 
911 Walnut Street 
Kansas- City, Missouri 64106 

Dear Mr. Vest: 

I am forwarding under separate cover copies of the documents 
listed below.  

This action is taken to provide you background in advance 
of receipt of the draft environmental statements for these 
facilities and to aid you in expediting your review of those 
documents. Other pertinent correspondence in these matters 
will be forwarded to you as it becomes available, also for 
information and background. The Draft Environmental Statements, 
which are now in preparation in this office, will be forwiarded 
for your review and comment as required by the provisions of 
10 CFR 50, Appendix D..  

Please contact me or my staff regarding any problems which 
may be encountered in these matters. M1r. Harold D. Thornburg 
of my staff has been designated for day-to-day contact in 
this area.  

Sincerely, 

Lester Rogers, Director 
Division of Radiological and 

(3 copies) Environmental Protection 
EncL ]4Pgsdated November 15, 1971 w/Revised Environmental Report 

for the Duane Arnold Energy Center
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